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In reply refer to
A-B|H

My dear Dr. Niebuhr: <::>

I have read wit 1 attention
your letter of Marech 26,1942 ng the
organizations known as free vements,and that
activities of Dr. Tibor Ec who 1s chair-
man of a Hungarian gromp [ ¥y organized in
the United States.

fres movements" was
made in Press Relea . 600 of December 10,
1941, a copy of w enclosed for your
information.Your on is invited to the
sentence in the la ragraph of this press
release that reads as follows:" The Department
has taken cogni%ance’of the existence of a
number of commi es representing free movem-

Department in rega

ents; but hg xtended any form of recog-
nition to t rmal or informal”.This is
still the (D¢ nt's poliey and 1t applies

to Dr. Eckhardt's Indcpendent Hungary Committes
as well as to other "free movements", The
mé stually endeavors to be currently
d\of the activities of all persons
connected \with organizations of this type,
8 full consideration to information

spurces regarding them. Special studies
iries are also made whenever necessary,
make sure that sueh groups do not engage
otivities contrary to the interests of the
d States, with particular reference to
successful prosecution of the war,
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Your letter quotes ext om
a letter signed by an officer of this tment,
Mr. Hareold B, Hoskins. I am not el your
letter whether you have seen the ext
of the letter in gquestion, or whet u  have
been glven only the extracts g A reading
of the complete letter would ha that
it contained no reference to peo ;formal

or informal,ef Dr. Eckhardt's | L +The
phrases which you quote refe \',L‘ ¥y to the
organizational procedure re nded for all
"free movements", of whiech Tr

committee 1is only one of sev
to the Department. @%

I have Dbe glad of this opport-
unity te refer in gome detall to a matter on
which I have obse e has been some gen-
eral misapprehensi time to time, I trust
that you will fi t the Department's policy
has been determin the same prineiples

that motivate all of‘us in our varied efforts
to bring this g to a successful conclusion.

Aoting Secretary

8 Helease no, 600,
December 10,1941,
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